

June 13, 2018

AILA Texas/New Mexico/Oklahoma Chapter Dunbar Harder Attention: Terry Cody 10590 West Office Drive Suite 2000 Houston, Texas 77042

Dear Ms Cody,

2017 AILA Expenditure Report

On behalf of Diocesan Migrant & Refugee Services, Inc. (DMRS), I would like to thank you for the award of \$3,000 granted in 2017 from the AILA Texas Chapter for general operating expenses. DMRS is honored that the Texas Chapter chose to partner with us in our mission to provide legal services to immigrants and engage in public advocacy and community outreach to advance justice and protect the rights of those we serve in the spirit of gospel values.

DMRS used the award to cover the following general operating support expenses:

Building Rental	\$2,000
Rental of Copy Machines	\$1,000
TOTAL	\$3,000

We cannot thank you enough for your support of DMRS which has benefited thousands of immigrants and we look forward to your continued partnership in providing free and low-cost legal services to our region's immigrant population.

Sincerely,

Melissa M. Lopez

Executive Director/Attorney at Law